Memorandum

To:


From:


Re:

_________________________________________________________________


On July 28, 2009 New York State Labor Law 195 was amended to require all employers in New York State to inform employees hired on or after October 26, 2009 when they will be paid, how frequently they will be paid, and the rate per pay period. 
Attached is the Notice and Acknowledgement of Wage Rate and Designated Payday Hourly Rate Plus Overtime form that the New York State Department of Labor requires all new employees to sign and return to confirm that they have received the required information from their employer.

This form must be returned at your earliest convenience to the person identified on the form in order for your paperwork to be processed by our payroll department.  
